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This week we have been: 
 
* learning about the artist Matisse and making dragon collages 
* receiving postcards from the dragon who has been visiting cities around 
the UK 
* listening to the story of “How to Catch a Dragon”  
* listening to the story of the Mitten and making their own mittens for the 
Winter Tales hoop 
     
Phonics  
We have been reviewing all our phonemes from the half term and reviewing 
words we have learnt (see progression map below) 
 
Tricky words 
House mouse water want they pure sure could would should our some 
come love your people their oh Mr Mrs Ms ask were there little here today 
one their when what here 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For home learning, you can…  
 
* revise all the sounds and tricky words for the half term, by hiding post-it 
notes around the house with each grapheme on or make up silly sentences 
with these sounds in etc. 
 
* ask your child to read and write the sentence:  
“The child is jumping for a prize” which they will learn on Friday. They could 
draw a picture to match. 
 
* listen to your child read every day. 
 
* if you are travelling around or outside the country during the holidays or for 
work send a postcard from the dragon to your class. 
 

Dates to remember 
FOK Winter Tales Fair on Saturday 3rd December at 1.30-4.30pm 

          
The Christmas performance will be on Tuesday 13th December at  

10.00am or 2.15pm. 
 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! 
The Year One Team 


